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A quick and friendly summary of the University/SOM guidelines during this latest
COVID-19 surge.

1. Everyone, regardless of their vaccine status, is required to wear masks while
inside any campus building.  The University recommends the use of KN95
masks while in campus buildings.  A bulk supply is being ordered, which units
may soon request through SciQuest from the downtown Storeroom.

2. Non-essential events with food and beverages should be cancelled.
3. Routine COVID-19 testing should be completed within 96 hours of receiving

your QR code.
4. All students, faculty, and staff are required to receive a COVID-19 booster

vaccine when they become eligible (now at 5 months post Pfizer or Moderna
initial injection or 2 months post J&J vaccine).

Thank you, and stay safe.

Lee Hamm, MD, Sr Vice President and Dean, School of Medicine
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